
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Fisher Phillips Welcomes Associate Meghan McNabb in Seattle

News

4.05.21


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Meghan McNabb has joined the firm as an associate in the

Seattle office.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Meghan was at a litigation defense firm where she represented

companies in a variety of civil matters involving personal injury, legal malpractice, negligence, and

consumer protection. She also advised a number of employers on procedures and policies in light of

COVID. At Fisher Phillips Meghan will continue working with employers on all aspects of workplace

law with a focus on class actions, discrimination, and harassment claims. She will also help

employers of all sizes prevent workplace disputes by advising them on regulatory compliance,

employee training, handbooks, and policy creation.

Meghan earned her law degree from the University of Washington School of Law where she was a

Gregoire Fellow and participated in the Race and Justice Clinical Law Program. Before law school,

she earned a bachelor’s degree in Psychology from the University of Washington and a master’s in

Education from the University of Miami.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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